The Inquiry into Hyponatraemia-related Deaths
Chairman: Mr John O’Hara QC

Ms Wendy Beggs _
Directorate of Legal Services Your Ref: HYP B04/1

2 Franklin Street :

BELFAST Our Ref: BC-0068-11
SIS Date: 16 November 2011

Dear Ms Beggs,

Re: Adam Strain

| acknowledge receipt of your letter dated 11 November 2011 concerning a recent
review of transplant services in Northern Ireland.

Please note that at paragraph 3(B) of the Terms of Reference states that “Mr O’Hara
will make such recommendations to DHSSPS as he considers necessary and
appropriate”. To enable Mr O’'Hara to make recommendations he must be aware of
current practices. Our expert John Forsythe, who was involved in the review, has
informed us that this report is relevant to the work of the Inquiry.

| would be obliged if you could provide a copy of the report by Monday 21 November
2011 at the latest.

Yours sincerely,
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Bernie Conlon
Secretary to Inquiry
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